
Gifted minds Prosper – bd meeting 08-16-22 
Jeff Fuller 
Tina Marr – committees chair 
Terrance Flolo – VP – program committee chair – Shannon to assist. 
Zach Motley – Treasurer 
Mark Heussner 
Liz Yip 
Jackie Boaz 
John Kruger 
Shannon Wentz 
Satish is 2nd VP – in charge of membership 
Mandy Horton – Secretary 
Amber Correll – via zoom mtg 
 
Introductions 
 
Board mtg dates for the year: hybrid meeting zoom and at admin bldg., 605 E 7th St. 
Upcoming September 13, Oct 18 , Nov 8, Dec 6, January 10, Feb 7, March 14, April 4, May 
 
Membership Drive: pays for teachers grants. Both will tart Sept 1 and end date October 28. Seth Rutledge will help 
send the emails out. Curriculum night – September 8- membership drive flyer for this night. 
 
MTK transfer to Wics – use mailchimp for some emails. – Jeff will call Lanie. 
 
Fun update: All teachers now have forensics kits since the ones that we provided through grants were so popular. 
 
Discussion of money drivers for GMP – membership, camp fair, sponsors. All support the teacher grants and 
scholarships. 
 
Membership dues $25/yr, lifetime or 3-5 yr memberships also available. Open to everyone. Board members must 
be paid member and have one GT identified kid. 
 
Schools have approx 7-8% GT identified kids. 
 
Opportunities for fundraising: icode, mathnasium. Spirit night at restaurants. 
 
Friday August 26th is goal date to have names and sizes for t-shirts – for curriculum night. Shannon Wentz to collect 
names. Shirt sizes and get GMP parents to represent GMP at curriculum night for each respective school. 
 
Grants – Submissions end in October. End Friday October 28. – Jeff to reach out to Seth and find out when his GT 
teacher meeting is. We can present teacher membership drive and grant process at the same time. Typically we 
grant 2k-3k for all the grants. Teacher requests should be $300 or less typically. Mandy to update form. 
 
Welcome back gifts to GT teachers: 2019 shirts, tumblers in 2021, maybe notepad and pen this year. Amber will 
send vendor info to us. Purchase extra pens for GMP events! 
 
Newsletter – Satish to send 4x year. He can get help from Terrance.  
 
 


